
Waldringfield Fairway Committee

Report for Annual Parish Meeting 2014

1. Mrs Rosa Waller has joined the committee, representing riparian interests

2. Tony Lyon has been appointed Harbourmaster and John Smith has taken on the role of secretary.

3. A written constitution was adopted at the annual public meeting on 27th March. This has been the 
result of much work by Neil Cawthorn and consultation with the Parish Council, Waldringfield 
Sailing Club and other interested parties. We have also agreed an updated set of rules.

4. The annual count of moorings was carried out in September 2013 and confirms the number 
remains within the agreed limit of 221. Trinity House inspected our navigation marks in April last 
year and were satisfied with their positions and condition.


